
 

MONDAY MESSAGE #4 
 

 

 

Hello All, 

  

In today's "Monday Message" I want to highlight two things: 

1. You should have received an email today from the Temple Office of the 

February 2021 Calam Clarion, our official newsletter.  If you did not, 

please let the Temple office know right away, so we can check our 

database. For those members who do not have an email address on-

file, you will get a hard copy in the mail.  PLEASE review the Clarion for 

important information. 

2. Be sure to check out our website, we are working on getting it updated 

with the Divan Pictures, Information on the First Lady's Project, events 

calendar, and MORE.  www.calamshriners.com   This is also a great 

resource for interested persons to learn more about the Shrine.  

  

Most Sincerely, 

Jim Logan 

Potenate 
  

 
 

https://calamshriners.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4065efaef5b9d487689689df0&id=3f6b973bea&e=3bdd925e35

